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Subject: call from Rick Russo -- GG Productions, Boston

Body:

Below please find my call report from Media Contacts.noon -- Rick Russo called to chat briefly about the 

possibility of his doing a documentary on the Review Board's final year. He works with a documentary 

production company. This company filmed the Board's hearing in Boston in March 1995. He is in the early 

planning stages of this possible documentary but wanted to briefly discuss filming here in our office as well as 

at Archives II.He will get back to us in the next few weeks to discuss in further detail. I gave him Thom 

Wilborn's name.NOTE: I suggested to him that if he goes ahead with this project, he might want to consider 

arranging a trip to D.C. that corresponds with a Review Board meeting/open meeting. He said he definitely 

would like to include Judge Tunheim in this documentary.
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